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To whom it may concern
Stop the extension of the Emergency Bill till 31st of October.

This is leaving me and so many other people feeling distraught and powerless. I am going to lose my job
because of these mandates and with an extension till end the of October I fear not only my mental health but my
financial situation will be greatly affected . I have not been allowed into a restaurant or anywhere that is
mandated because of this choice. These mandates are causing segregation and discrimination amongst our
communities. When will this madness end, when will enough be enough. When do we go back to “living with
the virus”. People need to be able to choose for themselves what goes into their bodies without repercussions.

These mandates are destroying people’s lives and ripping families apart . My teenage son has also lost his job
due to mandates thus losing his independence. This has affected his self esteem greatly . We want to teach and
encourage our young people to become valued members of the community. But these mandates have taken that
ability away .

All this for Virus that if unvaccinated has a 99.7% survival rate . Especially now since the CHO stated on the
11th January that COVID is “just another virus “ . If it is just another virus why aren’t people being allowed to
make a personal choice. Why do they need to extend these powers if it’s just another virus ?

The Prime Minister Scott Morrison stated that the vaccines don’t work against Omicron. The Pfizer executive
also stated the two doses provides “limited protection if any against Omicron”. Data from Denmark and The
Canadian province of Ontario indicates that vaccinated people have a higher rate of Omicron infection then the
unvaccinated . So it seems vaccinated and unvaccinated perhaps have an equal chance of catching or spreading
Covid. So again what reason do they have for extending these powers ?

It’s even been revealed by Ben Fordham on 2GB Sydney that 92% of Australians that supposedly died of
COVID had underlying health issues. So I ask again why do the emergency powers need extending when it
seems there clearly isn’t a pandemic. Why aren’t the government instead educating and encouraging people to
get healthy.

There has also been well documented data and information released that discusses the importance of
preventative and early treatment protocols for Covid 19 . Dr Peter McCullough stresses the importance of an
early treatment regimen starting with a Nutraceutical bundle including things such as zinc, Vitamin D and C. He
goes on to stress if symptoms persist the treatment should progress to things such ivermectin, HCQ, antibiotics,
steroids and blood thinners . These protocols and regimens have been shown to reduce the risk of hospitalisation
and deaths. So why aren’t we using these protocols? Why are people being forced to have an experimental
injection that McCullough and a growing number of experts believe is in fact making COVID-19 worse ?

Why are these treatments being ignored and worse still being banned ? Wouldn’t these treatments in fact make
the need for a vaccine irrelevant ?

Please stop the extension of the Emergency Bill !
Kind regards

Nicole Smith

Sent from my iPad
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